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From: Schimsa, Rebecca

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 6:02 PM

To: Haley, Nikki; Haley, Michael; Burns, James; Patel, Swati; Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Re: EMD Alert - Suspicious Packages in Columbia

Other two packages have been resolved as well.  False alarms on all accounts.  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Aug 24, 2015, at 4:04 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Today, EMD received a heads-up from Richland County that there have been three suspicious packages 

in Columbia at three different locations:  O’Neal Court in the Northeast; Walmart on Harbison, and 

Grace United Methodist Church on Harbison.   

  

The package at the church has been destroyed, so that issue is resolved.   

  

EMD will update us on the others as it receives word.  Stenson said that SLED is on notice but is not too 

worried. 


